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August 2019 
 
 
Dear Piscataway Families: 
 
Moving into the second half of summer, the administration and staff of Piscataway Schools are 
hard at work, making sure buildings and grounds are ready for the first day of school, and students 
have all they need for a successful school year. 
 
Throughout the district, our Facilities Staff can be found painting classrooms, replacing carpet and 
floor tiles, and installing dropped ceilings or new entrance doors. Our Grounds Department is 
mowing and mulching, installing new landscaping and replacing fencing. Larger scale projects 
include pavement and concrete replacement at PHS, and the classroom addition at Grandview 
School. And every hallway, every classroom, and every desk and locker will be cleaned and 
sanitized. 
 
Our district and school administrators are accepting delivery of and cataloging new classroom 
materials as they continue to plan a diverse and challenging curriculum for 2019-2020. As a team, 
we continue our focus on wellness, and ways to help build healthy life habits for students and staff. 
 
As the next month flies by, know that we continue to put our students first. We look forward to 
opening our doors on September 4, and welcoming students into the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Frank Ranelli 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Frank Ranelli 
        Superintendent of Schools 

 

 
 


